
From: Craig Harper
To: JWMCC Exhibits
Cc: Leigh Johnson (leigh.johnson.consulting@gmail.com); Eric C. Johnson; Bob C. Jones; Steve Mason

(smason@wiseproject.org); larrymartin99@msn.com
Subject: support for the RRVID Bradshaw Drop project
Date: Thursday, May 18, 2017 5:29:36 PM
Attachments: MWC Support Ltr-RRVID-Feb15-2017-signed.pdf

To: Co-Chair Senator Fred Girod, Co-Chair Representative Paul Holvey, and Members of the Joint
Committee on Ways and Means Subcommittee on Capital Construction        

Re: SB 5530 - Testimony in Support of Lottery funds for the Bradshaw Drop Irrigation Canal Piping
Project

Dear Co-Chair Girod, Co-Chair Holvey, and Members of the Committee:

The Medford Water Commission is a core partner in the Water for Irrigation, Streams and Economy
(WISE) project, and has provided ample support for the WISE project for many years.  As noted in
the attached letter of support for the OWRD Water Project Grant, the Bradshaw Drop Piping project
will improve water quality and fish habitat within the RRVID boundaries, increase water availability
for multiple uses, and serve as an excellent demonstration project to showcase WISE project goals
and inspire other similar projects throughout the Rogue Basin. 
 
The Medford Water Commission enthusiastically encourages Legislative approval of lottery bond
funding for this project.
 
Thank you for your consideration.
 
Craig Harper  |  Watershed Administrator
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
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          February 15, 2017 
 


Oregon Water Resources Department 


725 Summer St. NW, Suite A 


Salem, OR 97301 


 


Subject:  Letter of Support for Rogue River Valley Irrigation District 


   OWRD Water Project grant application for Bradshaw Drop Piping Project 


 


Dear OWRD Grant Selection Committee: 


 


The Medford Water Commission strongly supports Rogue River Valley Irrigation District’s application for 


funding of the proposed Bradshaw Drop piping project.  The OWRD funding is a crucial piece of the 


funding package to allow this important project to move forward.  This project involves piping 3.6 miles 


of the District’s main canal, which will provide the following benefits: 


 


 Improve water quality through pressurized irrigation water  


 Reduce polluted irrigation runoff through conversion from flood irrigation to sprinklers 


 Leave water in-stream for fish, including the Federally-listed coho 


 Create an opportunity for hydroelectric generation 


 Eliminate leakage and evaporation 


 Reduce the need for aquatic weed control 


 Provide a WISE demonstration project 


 Protect the regional agricultural economy 
 


The Medford Water Commission is a key partner for water conservation, water quality and fish habitat 


enhancement in the Rogue River Basin.  The Bradshaw Drop Piping project is an excellent project that 


will improve water quality, quantity and fish habitat within the RRVID boundaries, and will serve as the 


perfect demonstration project to showcase WISE project goals and inspire other similar projects 


throughout the Rogue Basin.  The Medford Water Commission enthusiastically encourages OWRD 


funding for this project. 


 


Sincerely, 


 


John Dailey, Chair 


Board of Commissioners 


200 S. Ivy Street – Room 177, Medford, Oregon 97501 


Customer Service (541) 774-2430 ● Administration (541) 774-2440 


Fax (541) 774-2555 ● water@cityofmedford.org 


www.medfordwater.org 


 


Committed to 


Excellence in Water Quality ● Professionalism ● Customer Satisfaction ● System Reliability 
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Subject:  Letter of Support for Rogue River Valley Irrigation District 
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The Medford Water Commission is a key partner for water conservation, water quality and fish habitat 

enhancement in the Rogue River Basin.  The Bradshaw Drop Piping project is an excellent project that 

will improve water quality, quantity and fish habitat within the RRVID boundaries, and will serve as the 

perfect demonstration project to showcase WISE project goals and inspire other similar projects 

throughout the Rogue Basin.  The Medford Water Commission enthusiastically encourages OWRD 
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Sincerely, 

 

John Dailey, Chair 

Board of Commissioners 

200 S. Ivy Street – Room 177, Medford, Oregon 97501 

Customer Service (541) 774-2430 ● Administration (541) 774-2440 

Fax (541) 774-2555 ● water@cityofmedford.org 

www.medfordwater.org 
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Excellence in Water Quality ● Professionalism ● Customer Satisfaction ● System Reliability 
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